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 Welcome back NPMS families!  I hope everyone had a 

wonderful and fun filled summer vacation!  The 2018-

2019 school year is off to a great start!   As we start off the 

new school year, there are just a few  reminders/

housekeeping items that I wanted to share.    

 My primary goal is to help your child stay healthy.   I  

believe that students learn best when they feel well.   If 

your child has had a fever or has been vomiting,  please 

keep  him /her home from school until he or she is 

fever-free and no longer vomiting for 24 hours.   

 If your child is out sick, please call my office ( 256-4210) 

and/or send me an email (ebush@newpaltz.k12.ny.us) .  

Upon returning to school, please send a note in with 

your child so that his/her absence will be excused. 

 Doctor Balutowski , our school physician will be on site 

to perform physicals on October 23, 2018.  All students 

in 7th grade will need to have a physical wellness exam 

completed during this school year.  If your child plans to 

participate in a winter or spring sport, I recommend you 

sign your child up for a sports physical, which can be 

completed while Dr. B is here at the middle school. 

 

  As always, please call with any questions or concerns that 

you may have. 

 

All my best, 

Nurse Erin 

 

 

 

 

 

SPORTS 

The fall sports season is in full 

swing.   This year the athletics de-

partment started using a new 

software called Final Forms, 

which allows all students and 

parents to sign up for sports elec-

tronically.   

The signup link is listed below.  

Please direct any technical ques-

tions to Ms. Jenna Manning at 

the NP Athletics Office.    

 Please register at:  

https://newpaltz-

ny.finalforms.com/ and follow 

the prompts to create your      

account, add your students and 

sign your forms. 
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